[image: image1.jpg]MUSEUM of
NORTHERN

ARIZONA
Celebrating the Colorado Plateau




[image: image2.png]GRAND CANYON
TRUST




PRESS RELEASE

MEDIA CONTACTS

:
Cristen Crujido, Director of Marketing & Public Affairs, Museum of Northern Arizona

ccrujido@musnaz.org, 928.774.5211, ext. 273

Ashley Davidson, Communications Director, Grand Canyon Trust

adavidson@grandcanyontrust.org, 928.774.7488
This Land is Our Land
A Future of the Colorado Plateau Forum
(Flagstaff, Ariz.) – August 5, 2016 – Join the Museum of Northern Arizona (MNA) and Grand Canyon Trust for the next Future of the Colorado Plateau Forum, This Land is Our Land, Wednesday, August 24, from 6 – 8 p.m. Space is limited to 100 participants and pre-registration is required. To RSVP, call the Museum at (928) 774-5213. Doors open at 5:30 p.m. and the forum begins promptly at 6:30 p.m. 

Demands on public lands on the southern Colorado Plateau continue to increase. Recreationists want to recreate, miners want to mine, ranchers want to graze, conservationists want to protect and some lawmakers want to turn over “certain public lands” to the states. But are all interested voices being heard by public land managers? Or are only the loudest or the richest or the most well-organized voices influencing their decision-making? What would opportunities for increased and more diverse public participation in the management of our public lands look like?

This Land is Our Land will explore opportunities for increased and more diverse public participation in the management of public lands on the southern Colorado Plateau. After brief 10 minute presentations, participants will have the opportunity to engage with the following presenters during break-out sessions: Ethan Aumack (Grand Canyon Trust), Heather Provencio (Kaibab National Forest), Mandy Metzger (Flying M Ranch), Carletta Tilousi (Havasupai Tribe) and Liz Archuleta (HECHO/Hispanics Enjoying Camping, Hunting and the Outdoors). The forum will be hosted by Dr. Tom Sisk of the Land Conservation Initiative at Northern Arizona University.

[Quote from John Grahame]

The Future of the Colorado Plateau Forum series is designed to address the region’s environmental and demographic changes. The series enables citizens and experts to contribute their ideas and perspectives on important issues affecting the region, including forest health, water resources, wildlife conservation, energy production and economic sustainability.

For more information or to RSVP, call 928.774.5213. The Museum of Northern Arizona is located at 3101 N. Fort Valley Road in Flagstaff.
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